

May 9, 2013

Mr. David Hetyonk District Representative Santa Barbara High School District 720 Santa Barbara Street Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Dear Mr. Hetyonk:



The Division of the State Architect (DSA) has informed the Office of Public School Construction (OPSC) that your District's Eligibility Evaluation for Phase One has been approved for the following project:

School Campus	Building Description	Sq. Ft.	Category 2 Structure Type
Santa Barbara HS	Grandstands	15,000	C1

The Eligibility Evaluation shows that the District has building types which are eligible for the OPSC Seismic Mitigation Program (SMP). The Seismic Mitigation Program is a subset of the Facility Hardship program that provides for the seismic repair, reconstruction, or replacement of the "most vulnerable" school facilities.

Once the District completes Phase Two (Replacement option analysis) or Phase Three (Rehabilitation Pre-application, not required for Replacement Projects) of DSA Procedure 08-03, it can begin the SMP application process with the OPSC.

For further information please visit the SMP page at: http://www.dgs.ca.gov/opsc/Programs/seismicmitigationprogram.aspx

We look forward to working with you in the future. If you have any questions or need assistance please feel free to contact me at hannan.konnoff@dgs,ca.gov or (916) 375-4037 or my supervisor Tasha Brennan at tasha.brennan@dgs.ca.gov or (916)376-8959.

Sincerely,

Hannah Konnoff

Facility Hardship Program Analyst Office of Public School Construction